
Enjoy an evening out with family or 
friends while supporting 

St. Mary School

M E X I C A L I   R O S E
 Authentic Mexican Restaurant   
   A little taste of Mexico in your area

July 18th – July 21st     Mexicali Rose, located at 68 Stony Hill Road, 
Bethel, will generously donate 10% of the bill to St. Mary School, for 
anyone who comes in and mentions St. Mary School (Bethel location 
ONLY). 

     

PEACHWAVE

July 27th – Stop by Peachwave in Dolan Plaza in Bethel and enjoy 
frozen yogurt at its best. Please mention St. Mary School and Peachwave 
will generously donate 20% of your bill to St. Mary School. 

If you have any questions, please call the school at 
203-744-2922


